Next TFAC Meeting!

The Trans Feminist Action Caucus is meeting on June 8, 2016, at 1pm in the union office (143 Atkinson).
All trans, woman identified, gender queer and gender variant CUPE 3903 members are members of
TFAC and are welcome to join TFAC meetings.

At this meetings member can expect to discuss the role TFAC can play in addressing current equity
concerns in the local, discuss how CUPE 3903 and TFAC interests are represented at Conventions, and
elect/appoint a committee member to adjudicate the Sexual Assault Support Fund.
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